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DESIGN NOTICE  
MEEHAN STREET CONSTRUCTION 

Dear Property Owner,   
 
The City is proceeding with the design of Meehan Street for watermain, sewer, and roadway replacement. 
Construction is expected to take place in 2024 subject to council approval.  
 
The proposed design uses a Complete Streets approach to improve and enhance accessibility for all road 
users including transit, vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians. This will be achieved on Meehan Street with 
addition of a sidewalk on the west side, grass boulevard, and removal of on street parking on the west side 
from Dunkirk Drive to Churchill Crescent. 
 

Meehan Street - East Sidewalk Addition and On Street Parking Removal  

 
 

A Public Information Centre (PIC) will be held before construction begins to give you an opportunity to see 
proposed plans and speak to City staff about the project. More information about the PIC will be 
communicated in early 2024. 
 
If you have any questions or would like any further information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours Truly,  
 
 
 
Javier Hernandez, C.E.T. 
Project Technologist 
Environmental Services, Capital Works 
Ph: 519-631-1680 x4259 
jhernandez@stthomas.ca  
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Addition of new sidewalk Addition of new sidewalk 


